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Participants urged to stay on 
existing trails for Tioweroton 
‘Labor Day Fun Ride’ event  

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Seskéha/August 2019) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to urge community 
members who will be participating in this weekend’s ‘Labor 
Day Fun Ride’ event in Tioweró:ton to stay on existing trails 
to avoid harming the vegetation, plant life and medicines that 
occur naturally in the Territory. 
 
The event, which includes a pig roast, has been organized by 
community members and is taking place this weekend. The 
MCK reminds participants to have fun but respect the natural 
habitat. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Tara McComber 
Tioweró:ton 
Administrator 
tara.mccomber@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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